
Dear Parents,  
Registration is now open for our Religious Education classes 2024-2025. 
Please complete the online registration form 
here: https://forms.gle/YVz49FfZoeTdRD6J7 
Classes will be held every Sunday from 11:15 AM to 12:15 PM.  Sept.8th is the first day 
of school.  Aug.25th is our first meeting with Catechists, parents, and students.   
If you have any question, please contact Jeanne Matsuda via 
email jeanne.matsuda@dsj.org or phone (408) 772-5383. 
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